Exeter Budget Recommendation Subcommittee

Library Budget Mtg.
Exeter Town Library
October 26th, 2023
3:00 pm

Meeting began at 3:00 pm

Members Present: Christine Soutter-Subcommittee Chair, Liz Canada-Committee Member, Amanda
Kelly-Committee Member and Hope Godino -Library Director

The group discussed the 2024 requests for funding for the Town Library. The library budget has been
voted on and approved by the library Trustees.

The budget shows minimal changes and Hope noted that usage has increased.

Also noted was that the library looked into getting solar panels but due to the size of the roof that the
payback for solar installation would be over 25 years so it was not deemed feasible.

The committee members felt the budget put forth was reasonable.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Christine J. Soutter



